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Willing to Go, Daring 
to Dream, 

Determined to 
Reach! 

This has become the mission statement for our team 
and ourselves here in Otavalo, Ecuador. We have 
been going into new communities and sharing the 
gospel with people that have never heard the gospel 

of Jesus Christ before. That’s kind of hard to believe, 
isn't it? We are dreaming of big things happening here in the future. We are still in the middle of building the 
training center, and we will have all the walls up by the end of the summer. Don't forget that we are reaching 
out with the love of Jesus, and because of that, we are making a difference.  

It’s Been A Busy Summer 
We have been slammed with teams this summer. We are so exhausted, and we need a vacation. However, it has 
been AWESOME. We have advanced so much with the construction on the project, despite the many obstacles 
faced along the way. God has prevailed in every situation that we were confronted with. We just finished our 
first week of VBS, where we ministered in 2 different Quichua communities. At the end of the week, we had 
ministered to about 350 kids. This year, our theme is the Armor of God. Each day, the kids make a piece of the 
armor to take home as their craft. Can you imagine these kids walking home through their community wearing 
their armor of God? In one community, we were able to minister to several kids whose fathers were Shamans 
(witch doctors). Take a minutes to let that sink it. These kids went home, wearing the armor of God. God is 
tearing down the strongholds that the enemy has had for way too long. 

Coming Back to the States 
We can’t believe it, but it is time for our itineration cycle. We will be coming home to start itineration at the end 
of this year, and I have already began to schedule services. If you would like for us to come and share, please 
send an email to shannon.pruitt@agmd.org or message us on Facebook.  

!1

HOPEFORTHEHIGHLANDS.COM



JULY NEWSLETTER

Here is a little look into what has been going on here 
for the last few months: VBS, construction, and just 
hanging out with our friends. We love what we do!
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They have had a great 
summer. They both worked 
at AGWM’s School of 
Missions in Springfield. 
Megan loved taking care of 
the 5-6 year olds. Her 
leader name was “Chief 
Guagua”(which means child 
in Quichua). Ethan was 
involved in logistics, and he 
was able to be a chief for the 
13-14 year olds for one 
week. His leader name was 
“Chief Pig Sooie” (of 
course). Once their summer 
is over, they will both be 
going back to Evangel 
University to start their 
Junior years of college. 

Our training center project is 
coming along great, but we 
still need your help to reach 
the unreached and to finish 
strong. 

Thank you for your support.  
We could not do what we do 
without you. 

What have Ethan 
and Megan been 

up to?


